Site Report — Levelock — Jan 2024

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke From: Kathy Touring, Head Teacher
and LPSD School Board Members

Outstanding Activities and Events

We held a community open house on January 9 for community to meet Mr. Rettmann and Ms. Touring. The
Viking basketball team traveled to Newhalen to participate in the Basketball Jamboree. The team and Mr.
Peterson represented the school and community well.

Mr. Rettmanna, Ms. Touring, and students preparing
brownies for a community open house.

Personnel
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Welcome to Kathy Touring, elementary and Head Teacher; and, Ed Rettmann the secondary teacher for the
spring semester. Also, welcome to Deserae Wassillie as the new Preschool Aide...we are thrilled to get
preschool up and running for the spring semester.

Mr. Huesca hard at work preparing meals for us! Currently, Levelock is fully
staffed in both certified and classified positions. We are very appreciative of
our consistent classified staff!
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Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress

Amplify and MAPS testing for elementary and secondary students was completed January 15-26. We have
been looking at student snapshots, placement, and data to plan out student groupings and scheduling for
the spring semester. Preschool is now up and running!

Students participating in the Yu’pik dance course.
Students have also been participating in the language
sessions that have been offered.

Technology Insights

We have been working with the Tech Department on support for iPad replacement and storage. Technology
is in use daily for a variety of educational purposes including online classes, and emphasizing using internet
searches to teach research principles.

Facility Update

SE Downstairs classroom window cracked and is spreading. Maintenance was informed.
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LSAC Activity

Levelock’s LSAC participated in the district-wide training in December and January. We are looking at having
an LSAC meeting in February.

Volunteer Report

N/A

Professional Development

Ms. Touring and Mr. Rettmann traveled to the RTI/MTSS Inservice in Anchorage 1/27 — 1/28. Ms. Amber
Kresl also worked closely with Ms. Wassillie on preschool training..Thank you, Ms. Kresl! In addition to these
events, Ms. Touring has been attending the weekly Elementary PLC training sessions each Wednesday with
Ms. McCarley.

Pupil % Attendance K-12

We are thrilled to maintain an enrollment of 13 students K-12, and two preschoolers. Although we had
some absences right after Winter Break, we are getting back into the routine of the Spring Semester.

Ms. Touring’s elementary class.

Student and Staff Safety

Basic school safety and behavior expectations for students has been emphasized. A fire drill was conducted
in January.

Subsistence Calendar

N/A

Other
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